
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - JULY 6, 2010 

ALLWAY STOP CONTROL – APPLE BLOSSOM DRIVE AND PLEASANT RIDGE AVENUE 

Recommendation 

Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio recommends: 
 
That an allway stop control be installed at the intersection of Apple Blossom Drive and Pleasant 
Ridge Avenue. 

 
Contribution to Sustainability 
 
N/A 
 
Economic Impact 
 
Cost of installation will be incorporated in the 2010 budget. 
 
Communications Plan 
 
N/A 

Purpose 

To ensure vehicles on Pleasant Ridge Avenue wishing to make a left turn onto Apple Blossom 
Drive can do so safely. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

There has been an increase of vehicles using Apple Blossom Drive since it was recently opened 
to Dufferin Street.  With this increase, vehicles on Pleasant Ridge Drive wishing to make a left 
turn onto Apple Blossom Drive find it increasingly difficult to safely do so. 

Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2020/Strategic Plan 
Reference specific initiative report relates to: 
 
This report recommends a change from the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary 
resources have not been allocated. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
N/A 

Conclusion 

In response to residents concerns pertaining to their safety, we are requesting that this allway 
stop control be installed. 

Attachments 

N/A 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Joyce Frustaglio  
Regional Councillor 

 


